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Maj. Gen. Gregory Anderson reflects on his time in command of the 10th Mountain Division in preparation for his change of command

Fort Drum, NY – Local media are invited to spend 30 minutes with Maj. Gen. Gregory K. Anderson to hear him provide final thoughts as he conducts his last interview as commanding general of the 10th Mountain Division (LI) and Fort Drum. Media will be able to ask questions in a round table setting, beginning 9:30 a.m. May 30 in a lodge at Remington Park on Fort Drum.

Immediately following Maj. Gen. Anderson’s interview, the inbound commanding general of the 10th Mountain Division, Maj. Gen. Scott Naumann, will greet media in attendance for 30 minutes, beginning at 10:30 a.m. May 30 in a lodge at Remington Park on Fort Drum.

Maj. Gen. Anderson will depart his two years in command at Fort Drum, NY, to take command of the XVIII Airborne Corps at Fort Liberty, NC, this summer.

Maj. Gen. Naumann’s current assignment is the deputy chief of staff, G-3/5/7 for United States Army Forces Command at Fort Liberty, NC.

Media interested in covering this event must be at the 10th Mountain Division and Fort Drum Museum parking lot on Route 26 no later than 9 a.m. Thursday, May 30. An RSVP is requested by 3 p.m. Wednesday, May 29.

###

To RSVP or for further information regarding this advisory, please contact Lt. Col. Sarah J. Ray at sarah.j.ray9.mil@army.mil or 315-772-0929 (office).

